

8th September 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

You may be aware that from 1st September the St Cuthbert's RC Academy Trust of schools have a new supplier of school uniform items, Steady Schoolwear of Holderness Road in Hull.

Unfortunately, due to contractual restrictions, we were unable to communicate this to you until the new contract began in September. In changing provider we have strived to provide a better value option in the future for our families and children. The changes to the St Anthony's school uniform are small (please see the attached document for avaliable items) and uniform purchased without badges, for example from supermarkets, will continue to be fine in school.

This will be a gradual transfer over to the new uniform with our new badge and all current uniform will still stand. Please be assured that we do not expect families to replace items of uniform that are in good condition and still fit well with the new items until you are ready to do so.

Thank you for your support of this improvement to our offer.

If you wish to browse the new supply of uniform, please go to: https://steadyschoolwear.co.uk/

Yours sincerely.

Mrs K Siedle Chief Operations Officer

St Cuthbert's Roman Catholic Academy Trust
St Mary's College
Cranbrook Avenue
Hull, HU6 7TN

Tel. 01482 851136

Email. SCRCATadmin@smchull.org

Web. www.scrcat.org















